
W: Yes, they were framming each other around. Anyway, the
story is that this lady's husband was doing the cutting on
some guy. He had him down and was cutting him with a pocket
knife. Back then that was one of their main weapons, a
pocket knife. Guns and things like that were not that
frequent. All you had to do with a pocket knife was sharpen
it once you dulled it. She told him to just go ahead and
cut his liver out while he was cutting him, that she wanted
to fry a piece of it for supper. That is pretty raw right
there. There were a lot of folk tales.

I know a boy who is probably my age--he and I have discussed
this before--whose uncle was Harley Conner. He killed the
high sheriff of Gilchrist County a few years back. He shot
him, was convicted, and I am pretty sure electrocuted for
it. This has not been all that long ago. They were having
a family argument, and some of them called the law. The
high sheriff come out, and he and Harley were good friends.
I think that Mr. Conner just did not know who the sheriff
was when he came up, because he shot him with a shot gun. I
think he shot him once or twice before he [the sheriff] got
back to his car. He drove down the road just a little ways,
and they found him dead. The people in Gilchrist have not
always been tame people, nor have they always been violent.
They have just been people that did what they had to do to
survive.

P: Did you ever hear your mom talking about the law when she
was young, and what kind of law they had?

W: Well, yes. I have heard a lot of tales concerning people
who were killed on the river. That was one of the first
stops for the old river boats where they put off supplies
that they would bring to the settlers in this area. I have
heard them talk of people that were killed there. I have
heard them talking of one confrontation between Mr. Walker
and a Mr. Gall. They say that Mr. Walker was a real mean
man and that he beat people who worked for him. He would
beat them, stomp them, and whatever. He would beat anybody.

P: White people?

W: Oh, yes. I do not think he had anybody black that worked
for him. [If he did, he] probably killed all them before
they got to the field--whipped them or whatever. I do not
know that for sure. I do know that white people is what he
had around him. He would get on to them and beat them
terribly.

He went to town on a Saturday afternoon, and this little
fellow named Gall that lived in Branford was there. This
was back in the 1920s or early 1930s. For some reason,
Walker did not like the way Gall sat on one of the lazy
benches. He parked his old truck, which was an old Model T,
got out of the truck, went over to him and just beat him,
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